
 
 

Dear Mr. Stephen J. Crothers, 

 

I have received the decision from the Editor on your manuscript, IJTP1960 "Point-Mass 

Singularities, Energy and the Two-Body Problem in Einstein's Gravitational Field" 

 

We thank you for your kind offer to let us publish your manuscript,but regret to inform 

you that we have decided not to accept your offer. The paper did not undergo technical 

review and is not being declined for any technical error. We wish you every success in 

finding an alternative place of publication. 

 

With best regards, 

 

International Journal of Theoretical Physics 

H. Saller 

Editor in Chief 

 

The Editorial Manager is at: 

http://ijtp.edmgr.com/ 

 

 
 

Dear Prof. Saller, 

  

Please advise as to why my paper has been declined. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

Stephen J. Crothers. 

 

 

 

 
 



Dear Mr. Stephen J. Crothers, 

 

I have received the decision from the Editor on your manuscript, IJTP1962 "Concerning 

Radii in Einstein's Gravitational Field" 

 

We thank you for your kind offer to let us publish your manuscript,but regret to inform 

you that we have decided not to accept your offer. The paper did not undergo technical 

review and is not being declined for any technical error. We wish you every success in 

finding an alternative place of publication. 

 

With best regards, 

 

International Journal of Theoretical Physics 

H. Saller 

Editor in Chief 

 

The Editorial Manager is at: 

http://ijtp.edmgr.com/ 

 

 
 

Dear Prof. Saller, 

  

Please advise as to why my paper has been declined. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

Stephen J. Crothers. 

 


